Principal's Report
Wylie Junior High
November 12, 2007
225 students made all A's the first six weeks. 314 made all A/B's.
Extended day tutorials begins this week for those in danger of failing TAKS.
Football season concluded last week.

Volleyball season concluded this past weekend.

Basketball begins this Thursday. The number of students participating in
basketball are: 7th girls - 37, 8th girls - 28, 7th boys - 66, 8th boys - 45.

Math/Science Team placed 2nd in Wichita Falls this past weekend. They
won sweepstakes at ACU two weeks ago.

8th grade went on a field trip to Cisco Junior College this past Friday.
"Aim for Success" abstinence education assembly is scheduled for this
Thursday for our 7th and 8th graders. Parent meeting is this Wednesday at

6 p.m. in JH LRC. An informational letter has been mailed home to parents.

"Voices Unmasked" presentation will be November 29.



